45 Westminster Road

Canterbury, CT 06331

P.860-546-9421 F. 860 546-6289

DR. HELEN BALDWIN MIDDLE SCHL WWW.CANTERBURYPUBLICSCHOOLS.ORG/DHBMS
Respect. Responsibility. Community.

August 29, 2023
Good evening, BMS families,

Happy day before school begins! I can’t wait to see you tomorrow. Please see the important information below
before our school year begins.

- Please have your child outside early for the bus. For the first week, the buses could be as much as 15
minutes early (or even late...) as they adjust to new runs.

- Students being dropped off— All drop offs are in our top parking lot. Students can not be dropped off prior
to 8:00 AM. Students arriving after 8:20 are tardy.

- For students being picked up in the afternoon, please do not arrive on property until 3:10. Dismissal begins
at 3:15 on the dot. Grade % pickup happens in front of the superintendent’s office. Grade % pickup happens
at the top parking lot.

- Breakfast is free for all students— HOWEVER, lunch is only free for families who qualify for free- or
reduced pricing. The lunch price this year is $3.75.

- Please return the permission slips for this Friday’s community service day. Slips were sent home in the
August letter.

- Finally, please email Mr. Dukette pictures of your student’s summer to be included in a back to school
assembly. All pictures need to be sent by 3:30 on Thursday. Email them to

gdukette(@canterburypublicschool.org.

Here’s to a great start to the school year!

Garrett Dukette
Principal, DHBMS
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